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Dear Parents/Carers,
We have had a wonderful build up to Christmas,  with a Nativity by Reception and
Year 6 and today a Carol Service by Year 1 and Year 2, both held in the beautiful
St. Andrew's Church. I’m sure you will agree that the children were amazing and it
has been lovely to be able to share this with you. 
We are looking forward to a Christmas Craft morning at the Methodist Church
and St. Andrew’s Church and the whole school Christmas lunch next week. 
Well done to Rowan Class for an excellent class worship for parents this
morning - they all did a brilliant job sharing their learning and knowledge from this
term. 
 A huge thank you to the PTFA who have worked extremely hard, especially this
term. We appreciate all the fund raising they do. They have raised a grand total
of £1,101.36 from all of the Christmas activities they have organised, which is
amazing! Thank you once again for making wonderful memories and experiences
for the children. 
Yours sincerely
Judith Bentley
Head Teacher 
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 14th December 2:30pm - Year 1 & 2 Christmas

Carol Service in Church

19th December Christmas Bake Off - Children can

buy bakes for 50p

20th December -Whole school Christmas lunch 

20th December - Wear your Christmas jumper 

20th December - Last day of term 

3rd January - First day back Please list ingredients with your bake
for allergens   

Little Windmills raised
£112.00 on their stall
at the Christmas Fair.

Monies will go towards
play and craft

equipment  Thank you
for supporting us!



Look out for our decorated presentmade for Sleaford Fire Station’ssleigh! Thank you to Mrs Reffell andthe children who did an amazing job!  


